ST LUKE’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

END OF YEAR PARENT SURVEY

JULY 2024

Parents were invited to share their views through a survey available at the end
of the academic year using a Google Form. This was shared through a link in
the newsletter and email correspondence. 121 responses were received.
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| am pleased with the home/school relationship
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Overall, I am happy with my child’s experience this year at St Luke’s
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This year we have been pleased with:

Extra curricular activities.

The school trips were
memorable and my child was
enthusiastic about clubs. The
Record of Achievement was
detailed and helpful.

School's helping hands since we
join this school.

The number of external visits,
workshops and learning
enrichment days. The change
in the variety of sporting
activities and accessibility of
sportin the school. The
number of sporting
tournaments and friendlies
against other schools enabling
more children to feel proud of
representing their school and
gaining confidence.

The trips and workshops have
been great this year and it is
appreciated that so much
variety is offered to the
children.

I am very pleased with my
child's achievement in phonics,
the teachers have done
amazing job, and she's more
into reading and writing.

Support and overall experience
at school.

The school environment seems
to nurture positive relationships
between all the children. After
school my child often plays with
the older children from y6 and
their attitude towards him
speaks volumes of the school.
They are always supportive and
caring of him making sure to
include him and not let him ruin
their fun! It’s so lovely to see
how kind they are.

Positive and friendly nature of
teachers towards their
students.

How much the staff genuinely
care & go above and beyond to
give all pupils the very best
experience.

I have appreciated the good
communication.

Stretch activities in class.

The culture of the school,
creating a friendly welcoming
environment.

How my child has settled.

Having the opportunity to
participatein all those
tournaments- particularly the
basketball - has boosted my
child’s self-confidence
enormously! They have also
loved being in the choir and the
production.

My child loved the school trips.
They also generally love coming
to school and wants to be the
first to be there every morning.

Wonderful teachers and TA,
they have been so supportive
with the class. A great team for
the school!

Progress in reading, writing and
numeracy.

St Luke’s is a wonderful school.

Physical and social
development of my child.

Overall development of the
child, both in sports and
academia has been
encouraging. Extra-curricular
activities have also be very
useful for the development of
children. The school staff have
always been available to
respond to queries and are the
most gentle people one can
hope for. A. big thank you!

Email correspondence has been
really good. The frequent
phonics tests have been great
in keeping track of my child’s
progress.

School’s support and open
communications.

My son truly appreciates his
teachers and their caring way
of teaching.

My child has really improved
their English writing skills. This
year, they have a wonderful
friendship group and this is
something which was very
importantto us.

The number of morning clubs
offered by the school.

My child’s progress especially in
English. Extra curriculum
opportunities especially related
to sport. The football World
Cup was a really nice idea to
energise the children.

Progress with reading and
handwriting.

Pastoral care provided for my
child.

My child has become more
independent.

Communication from school to
home and reading progress.

The support from all nursery

staff.

How well he has settled into
school, his reading, being so
happy, learning through a play
based approach, tapestry.

I have really been please that
there are more sporting fixtures
and opportunities, especially
for the girls.

Increased opportunity for
children (especially girls) to
partake in team sporting events
that represent the school. We
feel very strongly that every
year our child has been
continually supported and her
successes recognised at St
Luke’s.

We are satisfied in everything.
On the learning side, my son
has greatly improved his
English and reading. The staffis
incredible and super friendly,
we have always felt super
comfortable and happy at
school. Every activity or event
thatis done, as well as the rest,
is good. we are really very
satisfied

The strength of teaching,
enabling increased confidence,
not just in academic subjects
but all round.

The music opportunities bothin
school and external e.g. choir
performance at Kingston
Christmas market, Kingston
Music Service singing festival.

The introduction of new
sporting clubs e.g. cricket and
increased opportunitiesto play
matches against other schools.

The school has been excellent
as my child has quickly settled
in and felt comfortable and
safe. He transitioned well and
that was credit to the teachers
and the staff at St Luke’s.

The teaching quality and class
management with a class of a
fot of boys! The KS1 production
was great. It was lovely to have
year 2 join KS2 for the sports
day at Kingsmeadow.

The progress he has made, the
opportunities he has been given
and the enthusiasm he has for
school.

He has enjoyed the increase in
opportunities for sporting
activities in lunchtime and after
school. It has been helpful
screening him for learning
needs, so it can start to be
recognised early and we can
put the right supportin place at
home. Thank you for all you do
for him.

My child has enjoyed coming to
school and progressed well
academically all round but
especially with her times tables
thanks to the weekly tests and
encouragement from staff.

The attitude that the school
takes towards its pupils. | also
like that the school does not
take itself too seriously - for
example, everyone seemed to
enjoy the sports day walk-out
through the parent tunnel and
the school houses competing.



We would like to make the following suggestions:

Modernise the school uniform.

Clearer information on
homework requirements and
deadlines.

Continued improvement in
communication with parents
regarding curriculum and
child's progress throughout the
year.

Less junk sweets at Christmas &
Summer fairs and afterschool.
More natural products.

Longer hours of school days.

I would politely suggest a
return to drumming for future
year 4 children.

Allowing the children to have
their Yr6 hoody’s earlier.

We love St Luke’s and can’t
think of anything we would
want to change.

The studentsto take part in
more borough sports
competitions.

More emphasis on other sports
and not just football.
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I think there could be more
communication between
teachersand parents. We have
parents'evening but it is only
twice a year and for 10
minutes. Would be good even if
we could get some email
updates on how they are doing
in the lessons.

That clubs (internal and
external) continue till the end
of term.

To continue providing
opportunities for the children
across age groups to mix and
work togetheras my child
always enjoys these
opportunities.
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Keep up the great work. From
our experience the school has
been greatand we appreciate
and are totally grateful that our
child got to spend a year at St
Luke’s. The only thing trivial
suggestion would be for Friday
lunch there could be more
variety, fish fingers gets old
quite quickly.

Just keep doing it the same way
with the same love and passion
to the children! Thank you!

Please do not change the staff,
they are all doing a great job.
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